2007 toyota corolla

In Japan, this series arrived to the market in August ; however, exports were typically not
achieved until and depending on the market. The sedan and station wagon arrived first in
August , followed by the five-door hatchback in January , and the Europe-only three-door
hatchback in Toyota supplemented the original styling with an edgier, hatchback-only styling
treatment from Sedans and wagons sold in Japan adopted a new front-end design in , although
this version did not typically reach export markets. In other Asian markets and the Americas,
the ninth generation Corolla sedan and wagon only had unique front and rear styling treatments
with mild updates over the model's production run. It is built on a shortened V50 series Vista
platform. From being marketed as a premium compact sedan, to an affordable hatchback, the
ninth generation Corolla was designed as a "global" automobile to suit different market needs.
This was one of Toyota's most versatile and most popular models ever produced. The E series
was replaced by the E or E series in late or early but the E continued to be produced in China
until The E Corolla won the What Car? In , 1. The station wagon model is called the Corolla
Fielder in Japan and the five-door hatchback is called the Corolla RunX , launched in The
Toyota Allex is a five-door hatchback that replaced the Sprinter sedan, a badge engineered
version of the Corolla RunX. Allex models offered a different colour range and had minor styling
differences to the RunX, such examples include the plastic trim above the license plate area
being chrome as opposed to body colour like on the RunX. Interior cloth patterns also differed
from the RunX. These models offered an extra 4-speed tiptronic automatic or 6-speed manual
transmission, opposing the rest of the lineup. The Corolla Spacio Verso in Europe moved on to
the new platform, with later models adding a third row of fold-down seating in the back. The
Corolla sedan sold in Japan also differed slightly as compared to the other markets with a
slightly different headlamp and taillamp design. The E Corolla sold in Australia was available as
a sedan, wagon and five-door hatchback Seca. A small number of models were built in South
Africa, with the high-performance Sportivo hatchback only built exclusively in South Africa.
Minor changes in included the grille and replacing the headlights with a "tear drop" type. The
Sportivo was discontinued in Australia from due to the prohibitive costs involved in modifying
the engine to comply with Euro IV emissions. From May , the Ascent and Ascent Sport models
were upgraded with standard front power windows and passenger airbag, while the Conquest
models had ABS as standard. The equipment upgrades were not applied to the wagon, which
ceased production in August The GL proved most popular and differed from the GLX only by a
lack of woodgrain trim, rear electric windows, passenger airbag and alloy wheels. GLX models
mostly featured tan coloured interior with woodgrain trim, front fog lights and alloy wheels as
standard. The T Sport model offered a sportier look with spoiler, side skirts, front fog lights and
inch alloy wheels as standard. All models had the 1. The high-performance Corolla T-Sport with
1. An upmarket version of the ninth generation Corolla, dubbed the Corolla Altis , is
manufactured and sold in countries such as India , Indonesia , Malaysia , Pakistan , the
Philippines , Singapore , Taiwan and Thailand. It debuted in mid as a bigger and more luxurious
variant of the Japanese Corolla, featuring unique interior and exterior panels that separates it
from the basic Corolla. The Corolla Altis is targeted at consumers who prefer more comfort than
the standard Corolla but do not wish to buy the more luxurious Camry. In , the Corolla Altis
received its first facelift. Two years later, to keep up with its newer competitors, the Corolla Altis
received its second facelift. Exterior changes include another redesigned grille, redesigned
chrome rear license plate ornament, a new third LED brake light, and new audio switches on the
steering wheel. A new aerokit and new wing mirrors with signal indicators similar to the Camry
is available as an optional package in Malaysia. A low end variant of the Corolla Altis is also
branded as the Toyota Limo , featuring lower spec and intended for taxi businesses in Thailand.
It is not to be confused with the low end taxi version of the Toyota Vios which is also called
Toyota Limo in Indonesia. In Malaysia, the Corolla Altis was introduced in mid Notably in
Malaysia the models sold had tail lights that are identical to the models that are sold outside of
Asia and Southeast Asia. It features three-round insets for the tail lamps instead of the standard
single round inset used in other Asian markets. These were later replaced with the standard
single round insets. Both the 1. In Singapore, Toyota's exclusive authorised dealer Borneo
Motors originally sold the Japanese version of the Corolla, but later replaced it with the Corolla
Altis in with 1. The 1. In terms of product lifespan production lasted for seven years and number
of units sold, the Corolla Altis easily outlived its Corolla predecessors, making it currently the
most popular Corolla generation in Southeast Asia. The Excellence and Elegance editions were
offered with a 5-speed manual or a 4-speed automatic gearbox while the Value edition was only
available in manual transmission. The production of the Corolla EX commenced in February and
ended on 17 February after a year run. In , Toyota Masao Saito's E design proposal was chosen
and frozen for production in early , with patents filed on 22 July at the Japan Patent Office under
patent number The Corolla carried over the 1ZZ-FE of the previous generation, but updated with

a plastic intake manifold. The Corolla grew in height from the previous generation, and used
larger inch wheels, which resulted in increased size and weight compared to the previous
generation. The S trim level featured sportier front and rear bumpers and side skirts, but
maintained side skirts and fog lights like the previous model. For the model year, the exterior
styling was refreshed with a new front bumper and grille, clear rear turn signal lenses, and
updated wheel covers for the CE and LE trims. Interior differences include white on black
Optitron gauges for the LE trim, a rear center headrest, and an updated radio head unit. This
was the first generation of the Corolla to be available in Mexico, and was offered in 3 trim levels:
the base CE, the mid-range LE and S, the latter the only trim to offer a manual transmission. It
was also fitted with mock-wood interior accents. Some models came with a 2-compartment
center console and leather seats. On the exterior, the LE and above models came with
color-keyed mirrors and door guards, and blacked out B-pillars. Some models were available
with blacked out headlight housings. On the interior, the color scheme is changed to black, with
subtle chrome accents. The S trim also adds a gauge set with white numbers and red markings
and needles for a sporty appearance. The XRS was very similar to its Corolla S cousin in
appearance, however there are significant changes to the mechanical components. The close
ratio C60 6-speed manual transmission, also found in the Toyota Matrix XRS, was the only
transmission available. The sport-tuned suspension lowered the Corolla XRS by A Yamaha
designed brace spans the front strut towers as well as a X-brace for the rear towers. The
steering column is thicker and the power steering system is unique. Other exterior differences
being the key colored grill surround other trims have chrome , XRS badge at the back, rear
discs, and the slightly lowered appearance. The interior features a three-spoke leather wrapped
steering wheel from the Celica, and leather shift knob, and leather shift boot from the Matrix
XRS. Optitron [25] gauges like those found in Lexus vehicles replaced the standard red on white
gauges. The interior has dark blue plastic with silver accenting and beige pillars from the
bottom of the windows to the beige headliner. The dashboard is black. The 4 main seats are
black cloth with a blue hexagon pattern and black cloth sides. The front floor mats are from the
Corolla S. Due to the rear X-brace, the rear seats do not fold like those found in the other
Corolla trims. Toyota estimated to sell approximately 5, Corolla XRS per year. Production
numbers have not been released, however it has been speculated that less than 7, were
produced unofficially estimated at 6, units. Unofficially, Toyota Canada has disclosed that were
sold MY model year and only MY , bringing a total of 1, Corolla XRS being sold in the country
over the 2 model years. This limited production and minimal exterior differences resulted in the
Corolla XRS being a unique sleeper hiding among the extremely common Corolla S and is the
final outright performance designed model from Toyota that was targeted towards "single male
buyers" [27] before the complete switch to the Toyotas' Scion youth oriented brand. The Corolla
XRS introduced in as a successor used the 2. While the Corolla XRS caters to a greater range of
customers with the available automatic transmission, it is also significantly slower and although
its design intentions are similar, it is a different car from the original â€” Corolla XRS. To
commemorate 20 years of building Toyota Corolla in Canada, Toyota Canada offered the 20th
Anniversary Edition Corolla CE for the model year, which includes power door locks with
keyless entry, cruise control, power windows with driver's side auto down, special edition
badging, aluminium alloy wheels and power sunroof. In Brazil, the Corolla sedan and the
Corolla Fielder wagon are built locally. It is available with the 1. Starting from the model
released May , the 1. Unlike most other flexible fuel vehicles in Brazilian market, the Corolla Flex
has the same power ratings either with ethanol or gasoline. From Wikipedia, the free
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Supra. MR2 Spyder. C Vehicles exclusive to Canada. Introduced in late , this series was
replaced in in Japan, with the North American model replaced in late , and an early launch for
most other markets. The dimensions for the Corolla sold in Japan were smaller than vehicles
made for export so as to remain in compliance with Japanese government regulations
concerning exterior dimensions and engine displacement. The versions sold in the Americas,
Southeast Asia and the Middle East were based on the widened edition of this platform, so they
retained the E designation. The tenth-generation Corolla E was released in Japan on 10 October
The sedan is now known as the Corolla Axio. The station wagon retains the Corolla Fielder
name. The dimensions for the Corolla sold in Japan are smaller than vehicles made for export
so as to remain in compliance with Japanese government regulations concerning exterior
dimensions and engine displacement. The Corolla Axio gets Toyota's latest intelligent
parking-assist system. A backup camera monitor is standard. The Luxel being the highest trim
level, offers additional features such as Dynamic radar Cruise Control, tiptronic transmition,
Bluetooth, Push button start and automatic climate control. The Japan model included a
rear-view monitor which displays an image of the area at the rear of the vehicle while backing
up to reduce the burden on the driver while parking. Also, the optional Intelligent Parking Assist
system supports steering operations when parallel parking and backing into a parking space.
Ultrasonic sensors installed on the front of the vehicle detect other parked vehicles and, based
on the results, estimate the physical dimensions of a vacant parking space and set the target
parking position. When the millimeter-wave radar detects a high risk of collision, the Pre-Crash
Seatbelts improves initial restraint capabilities for passengers while the Pre-Crash Brake Assist
System decelerates the vehicle to reduce the collision speed and contribute to less damage
induced by collision. The Radar Cruise Control system detects and monitors the preceding
vehicle and the lane, maintaining a fixed distance according to the preceding vehicle's speed
within a preset range of speed. In , a total of 70, Corolla Axios were sold in Japan. It includes 3.
The vehicle No. In Hong Kong, Corollas sold were based on the Japanese market models. As
such, the Corolla was only available with the 1. The Corolla sold in Hong Kong is made in
Japan, although it does vary from the Japanese market model with minor revisions to the front
such as the headlamps and air dams. It is available in Luxury and Advantage variants. The
international, wide-body version of the E Corolla was released from late and is larger in
dimensions, while retaining most of the styling found on the Japanese model. This variant,
which uses a wider and longer version of the Axio's platform, has styling similar to that of the
Camry's while keeping the Axio's interior. The global debut of the international variant of the
tenth generation Corolla was staged in November at the Beijing Auto Show. The pre-facelift
version â€” had a 1. In , the Altis was face-lifted and the older ZZ engine was replaced by a
Modern 1. The diesel was left untouched mechanically and had a different grill to differentiate it
from the petrol. The Corolla Altis was launched on 28 February , and offered in the base J ,
popular mid-level G , and luxury V trim levels. All were powered by the 1. The J is only available
with manual transmission, while the G and V are automatic only. In early , the V's 1. As with the
previous generation, the Corolla Altis has more luxurious features than its western
counterparts. The G and V trim levels feature smart entry and start system and automatic
climate control. In July , Toyota facelifted the Corolla Altis with new bumpers, grille, air dams,
rear combination lamps, and most importantly the new 1. The 1. Mated with the new engines,
the base but sporty 1. It was offered in 5 variants â€” 1. All variants were equipped with the
1ZZ-FE engine model with the exception of the 1. Manual transmission for the Corolla Altis was
not available in Malaysia. Each of these 5 variants came with 4-speed automatic transmission
with Super ECT. Output for the 1. Toyota Malaysia has designated the new variants as 2. All
variants' engines are mated with CVT â€” except the 1. Specifications for the facelifted models
are: [19]. In Pakistan, the E Corolla was launched in August The facelift version was launched in
April This model does not have airbags, ABS or power windows. It is only offered in two
colours, black and white. The GLi is offered with the same 1. No airbags are offered on this
model. Metallic colours are available in the GLi. The Corolla 2. The model does not have airbags,
ABS or power windows. The model is only available with a 5-speed manual. The 2. Optional
extra on the model is the sunroof. The facelift for the Corolla was launched on 11 April Initially
only the XLi and GLi trims were available, with modifications to the front and rear lights, front
grill, and bumpers, along with a revised interior colour scheme. The facelift Altis was launched
in May The Altis comes equipped with sideskirts, wooden inserts in the interior, optitron
speedometer, 5-spoke alloy rims, fog lamps, power windows, power seats, ABS with EBD, driver
side SRS airbag and a 6-speed forward manual transmission. Optional on the Altis is a 4-speed
super ECT automatic transmission and sunroof. This version of the GLi is the same as the 1. It
has three variants, the 2. All variants have a slight increase in power and are equipped with Dual
VVT-i technology. A minor update to the Altis was launched in the later part of It now has a

redesigned front and rear fascia and updated wheel designs. It now has powered windows and
central-locking doors as standard. It has 4 variants:. Singapore received the Corolla Altis with
the same 1. Only automatic transmissions were available to meet Euro IV emissions standards.
It was available in LX and Elegance trims with the latter having leather seats and touchscreen
audio head-unit with reverse camera included. In September , the facelifted model of the Altis
was introduced and it is the same as the Thai and Malaysian models utilising the latest Dual
VVT-i engines i. The Altis in Singapore are marketed in both 1. Grades available are the standard
X variant and the higher-spec G variant. A Japanese-built version of the Corolla sedan is sold in
Sri Lanka. The petrol version is offered with the 1. This model is locally known as the Corolla
The Corolla Altis was launched on 2 February , and offered in the base J , popular mid-level G ,
and luxury V trim levels. In early , the J's 1. Mated with the new engines, while the 1. Thailand is
currently the only country that offers all existing grades of the new Altis, whilst export markets
are only given a fraction of the Thai range in varying combinations. The facelifted 1. Only the
sedan is sold, although the second generation Corolla Matrix commonly referred to as just
"Matrix" , which shares the E platform and engines, is considered the Corolla's hatchback
counterpart. The new Corolla has similar styling cues to its bigger brother, the Toyota Camry,
while also having styling commonality with its little brother, the Yaris. The interior quality has
been improved through the use of new materials and the addition of much more room for
passengers. The LE and S have a similar MSRP and are very similar mechanically, the main
differences being the S's spoiler, underskirts and silver interior highlights. The XRS also has a
spoiler and underskirts like the S, but it has a larger 2. The base standard and CE and S trims
are available with either a five-speed manual or four-speed automatic transmission, while the LE
unlike the previous generation and XLE are automatic only. The XRS grade is equipped with the
2. All other trims have Toyota's new 1. Toyota carried over the In US model year vehicles , S
models received the Optitron XRS gauges as standard equipment and new inch steel wheel
cover designs. XLE models were now available with an optional automatic climate control and a
metallic finish to the steering wheel panels. In Mexico, the Corolla is offered in 3 trim levels: LE
which comes standard with inch steel wheels and wheel covers and with both manual and
automatic transmission, then the mid-range XLE now comes with inch alloy wheels and wood
inserts in the interior and it is only available with an automatic transmission, and the XRS with
the 2. The Mexican-spec Corolla is built at the Cambridge plant in Ontario. Canada, Mexico and
the U. The revised Corolla features new front and rear exterior styling and interior design
changes, including a redesigned front grille, front and rear bumpers, new wheel designs, rear
chrome garnish, rear combination lamps and trunk lid. New standard features for the LE trim
include cruise control, Remote Keyless Entry, two additional audio speakers and variable
intermittent windshield wipers with a mist cycle. The S trim adds standard cruise control,
Remote Keyless Entry, inch alloy wheels and a color-keyed rear deck spoiler. In for the model
year , the Corolla received a few feature upgrades, including a new standard audio system with
the USB port, Bluetooth and steering audio controls for the US and Canadian LE trim. The US
Corolla L received power windows, power door locks and remote keyless entry. The Corolla
comes standard with dual front airbags , front and rear row side curtain airbags and front row
side torso airbags. ABS and active headrests are also standard. The Corolla earned a Good
overall score in the front impact crash test, with Good marks in all six measured front impact
categories. And the Corolla received another Good overall score for the side impact crash test.
Certain to model year Toyota Corolla mainly U. On 10 October , Toyota issued a recall for model
year Corolla and Matrix, along with 10 other models. The repair involves lubricating the switch
assembly with a special fluorine grease. The tenth generation Corolla was launched in Brazil on
26 March , and in Argentina in April It was produced in Brazil with two engines a 1. The tenth
generation Corolla went on sale in Jamaica in October It is available in 1. All models feature
4-wheel anti-lock disc brakes. The E version appears identical to the E wide-body, but it has
different, more sophisticated underpinnings based on the New MC platform. It was built at its
plant in Tianjin , and the facelift arrived in September for the model year. Engine and gearbox
choices available were the 1. Production ended in June when the Toyota Corolla E replaced it.
This generation of the Corolla was launched in South Africa in September Unlike in some
countries, Corolla mainly refers to the sedan and not the hatchback, which in South Africa is
known as the Toyota Auris. This generation is lower and wider than its predecessor. Toyota
South Africa achieved a new all-time sales record for the South African motor industry in
October with the Corolla including Auris leading the vehicle sales chart. Toyota's manufacturing
plant in Durban provides the Corolla , Hilux and Fortuner model exports to Europe. The car is
available in the following models: 2. From the start of June the Corolla was re-launched as the
Corolla Quest, which is a scaled-down model with less features as to target the entry level class
B buyers. The Quest has been released with 1. The new Corolla was introduced to the

Australian market on 18 May It was available in both sedan and hatchback models, with more
safety features and higher levels of luxury. The new 1. This figure decreased when the previous
model's 1. A new 6-speed manual gearbox was standard, with a 4-speed automatic optional,
despite speculation of a 5-speed like the new Honda Civic , a robotized 5-speed optional in the
European Auris, or a CVT available in the Japanese model. Therefore, certain chassis parts
were not interchangeable. The Levin ZR and Ultima grade featured HID xenon headlamps , rain
sensing wipers, smart entry and start system and automatic climate control. Safety equipment
levels was also improved with ABS brakes and dual airbags standard across the range, whilst
side, curtain, driver's knee airbag and stability and traction control was optional on Ascent and
Levin SX models and standard on Conquest, Levin ZR and Ultima models from December
production. Other changes from December production included a revised 6-speed manual
transmission across all models except the auto only Ultima sedan that had improved gear ratios
and the adoption of smart entry activation on front passenger and back door on Levin ZR
model. Although the new hatch was badged Auris name in most world markets, the Corolla
name was retained for the Australian market. Tested at 9. The automatic also has widely spaced
ratios due to the lack of a fifth gear, giving sluggish acceleration, definitely not maximizing the
engine potential. Like Australia, all models are marketed under the Corolla nameplate. The
range is similar to the Australian range with the same engines and drivetrain, however, models
are designated as the base GX and higher spec GLX. What distinguishes the New Zealand range
from the rest of the world is the addition of the Corolla Fielder wagon, which is otherwise only
seen in the Japan market. With station wagons so popular in New Zealand, demand of the
previous model was enough to justify it. New Zealand is the only export market for the wagon.
While the hatch and sedan feature the 1. It is specified lower than the GX model hatch and
sedan due to the wagon being aimed at the price-conscious fleet market and is priced
accordingly. The hatchback gained two diesel motors in June , with both the 1. The diesel cars
are European spec models built in Japan, the 1. Electronic Stability Control has been available
on American versions of the Corolla for several years. The facelift in saw the addition of this
device on all models bar the Japan spec Wagon. That made it one of the first countries in the
world to receive this model. The saloon version is available along with the Auris and an Auris
van with a 1. European models are built in Turkey and Japan. Saloon versions are more popular
in Ireland than the recently launched Auris. From Wikipedia, the free encyclopedia. Motor
vehicle. This section does not cite any sources. Please help improve this section by adding
citations to reliable sources. Unsourced material may be challenged and removed. August
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c. Prius c M. Corolla iM. Corolla Hatchback. Prius Plug-in Hybrid. Prius Prime. Prius v. Available
on select Toyotas. Screen depiction accurate at time of posting. It's easy to get where you're
going with free voice-guided navigation, live traffic information, lane guidance and more. Do not

use the audio multimedia system if it will distract you. With Alexa, you can ask to play music,
listen to audiobooks, hear the news, check the weather, control smart home devices, get
directions, find parking, and moreâ€”all while you keep your hands on the wheel and eyes on
the road. Alexa lives in the cloud, so she is always getting smarter and updates are delivered
automatically. The more you talk to Alexa , the more she adapts to speech patterns, vocabulary
and personal preferences. Choose from every channel in your vehicle and enjoy the deepest
variety of music, ad-free. Root for your team anywhere you are. Hear all about your favorite
stars and subjects. Every kind of comedy, with something to make you laugh. Get news from
every source. Hear over ad-free Xtra channels of music for any mood, occasion or activity. You
can even access thousands of hours of On Demand shows and performances and get
personalized recommendations. The result: Each passenger can experience music the way the
artist intended them to. More Info. Prototype vehicle shown with options using visual effects.
See Corolla Hybrid See Corolla. Swipe to Rotate. Build Local Specials. Find Your Corolla
Compare Models. All Gas Hybrid. Preview Features Build Your Own. See what Corolla Hybrid's
all about Learn More. Explore Corolla Hybrid. Download Brochure. Find Accessories. Payment
Estimator. Read More. Hybrid LE shown in Blizzard Pearl. Extra-cost color. Performance-driven
handling meets statement-making style with the new Corolla Apex. Read Info. The available
honeycomb mesh grille confidently draws attention to Corolla's low, aggressive stance. A
bundle of active safety features [tss] standard on every new Corolla at no additional cost. Ten
standard airbags [airbag] are all part of a system designed to help keep you safe. Payment
Estimator Use the payment estimator tool to assess your payment options. The ultimate copilot.
Take the simple way there. Communicate safely on the road ahead. All your music. Beautifully
arranged. The perfect driving companion. Bring your music along for the ride. Let's go places.
What is Alexa? Meet Alexa. Using Alexa. What you love is on now. More ways to listen,
everywhere. Watch Video. Subscribers now get more than ever online and on the app. Amplify
your drive. Everything music should be. Historically, vehicle manufacturers and distributors
have charged a separate fee for processing, handling and delivering vehicles to dealerships.
Toyota's charge for these services is called the "Delivery, Processing and Handling Fee" and is
based on the value of the processing, handling and delivery services Toyota provides as well as
Toyota's overall pricing structure and may be subject to change at any time. Toyota may make a
profit on the Delivery, Processing and Handling Fee. Excludes taxes, license, title and available
or regionally required equipment. The published prices do not apply to Puerto Rico and the U.
Virgin Islands. Actual dealer price will vary. Actual mileage will vary. EPA ratings not available
at time of posting. For more information on mpg, please see Actual MPGe will vary. Battery
capacity will decrease with time and use. See Actual MPGe will vary depending upon driving
conditions, how you drive and maintain your vehicle, and other factors. For more information,
see EPA estimates not available at time of posting. Fueling time varies with hydrogen fueling
pressure and ambient temperature. EPA ratings not available at time of printing. Based on RAV4
Hybrid vs. Information from ToyotaCare for Prius and Prius Prime covers normal factory
scheduled maintenance for two years or 25, miles, whichever comes first. Certain models
require a different maintenance schedule as described in their Maintenance Guide. Roadside
Assistance does not include parts and fluids, except emergency fuel delivery. See Toyota dealer
for details and exclusions. Valid only in the continental U. Test results are accurate as of the
date noted, using the specified audio-multimedia system grades, cell phone operating systems
and mobile apps associated with the respective vehicle. Phone performance depends on
software version, cellular reception and other factors not controlled by Toyota. Information will
be updated on an ongoing basis as new phones are constantly being tested. If your cell phone
or operating system is not listed, it may still be compatible, however we do not have results to
display at this time. Please note that Toyota does not make recommendations on phone
carriers, manufacturers, models or operating systems. Not all applicants will qualify. You may
defer the first retail payment for up to 90 days from the contract date up to 45 days in
Pennsylvania. The amount of interest you pay will increase because finance charges accrue
from the contract date origination. Earned interest over the first 90 days will be paid as interest
according to your amortization schedule and will not be waived or added to the principal.
Available on new and Certified Used Toyotas. Maximum term is 72 months. Individual dealer
prices, other terms, and offers may vary. Void where prohibited. Not compatible with iFi
program. Contact your participating Toyota dealer for details. The day program is offered June
2, through July 6, , and the day program in Pennsylvania is offered June 2, through July 6, This
offer requires approved credit and financing through Southeast Toyota Finance. Payments may
be deferred for up to the first 90 days from inception. Interest will accrue from inception and the
total amount of interest you will pay may be higher due to the deferment. Available on new
Toyota vehicles only. Maximum contract term is 75 months. May not be combined with certain

other offers. See your participating Toyota dealer for details. Must complete retail sale and take
delivery from July 7, through August 3, Use for comparison purposes only. Toyota's charge for
these services is called the "Delivery, Processing and Handling Fee" and is based on the value
of the processing, handling and delivery services Toyota provides as well as Toyota's overall
pricing structure. Dealer price will vary. AT and SR5 4x2 4-Cyl. AT and SR5 4x4 4-Cyl.
ToyotaCare for Mirai covers normal factory scheduled maintenance for three years or 35, miles,
whichever comes first. Roadside Assistance does not include parts and fluids. See an
Authorized Fuel Cell Dealer for details and exclusions. Do not rely exclusively on the Blind Spot
Monitor. Always look over your shoulder and use your turn signal. There are limitations to the
function, detection and range of the monitor. See Owner's Manual for additional limitations and
details. SiriusXM All Access trial length and service availability may vary by model, model year
or trim. All rights reserved. Android is a trademark of Google, LLC. If you decide to continue
service after your trial, the subscription plan you choose will automatically renew thereafter and
you will be charged according to your chosen payment method at then-current rates. Fees and
taxes apply. To cancel, you must call SiriusXM at All fees and programming subject to change.
Not all vehicles or devices are capable of receiving all services offered by SiriusXM. Current
information and features may not be available in all locations, or on all receivers. Amazon, Alexa
and all related logos are trademarks of Amazon. Not all Amazon Alexa functionality is available
for in-vehicle use. See applicable app for details. Data charges may apply for certain functions.
Apps, prices and services subject to change at any time without notice. Vehicle user interface is
a product of Google and its terms and privacy statement apply. To use Android Auto on your
audio display, you'll need an Android Auto compatible vehicle and Android phone. Requires
compatible smartphone connected with an approved data cable into the USB media port, and
data plan rates apply. Apps and services vary by phone carrier and are subject to change at any
time without notice. Android, Android Auto and Waze are trademarks of Google. Drivers are
responsible for their own safe driving. Always pay attention to your surroundings and drive
safely. Lane Departure Alert with Steering Assist is designed to read visible lane markers under
certain conditions. It provides a visual and audible alert, and slight steering force when lane
departure is detected. It is not a collision-avoidance system or a substitute for safe and
attentive driving. Effectiveness is dependent on many factors including road, weather and
vehicle conditions. The Smart Key System may interfere with some pacemakers or cardiac
defibrillators. If you have one of these medical devices, please talk to your doctor to see if you
should deactivate this system. Apps and services are subject to change at any time without
notice. Data charges may apply. The backup camera does not provide a comprehensive view of
the rear area of the vehicle and you should also look around the vehicle, using mirrors to
confirm rearward clearance. Environmental conditions may limit effectiveness and view may
become obscured. Effectiveness is dependent on road, weather, vehicle and sign conditions.
Use common sense when using RSA and do not drive distracted. For Toyota hybrid, plug-in
hybrid, and fuel cell and battery electric vehicles beginning with model year , the hybrid HV
battery is covered for 10 years from original date of first use or , miles, whichever comes first.
Coverage is subject to the terms and conditions of your New Vehicle Limited Warranty. See
Owner's Warranty and Maintenance Guide for details. Airbag systems are Supplemental
Restraint Systems and are designed to inflate only under certain conditions and in certain types
of severe collisions. To decrease the risk of injury from an inflating airbag, always wear
seatbelts and sit upright in the middle of the seat as far back as possible. Do not put objects in
front of an airbag or around the seatback. Do not use a rearward-facing child seat in any front
passenger seat. The Pre-Collision System PCS with Pedestrian Detection PD is designed to
determine if impact is imminent and help reduce impact speed and damage in certain frontal
collisions involving a vehicle or a pedestrian. System effectiveness depends on many factors,
such as speed, size and position of pedestrian and weather, light and road conditions.
Performance tires are expected to experience greater tire wear than conventional tires. Tire life
may be less than 24, miles, depending upon driving conditions. Do not rely exclusively on the
Rear Cross-Traffic Alert system. Always look over your shoulder and use your mirrors to
confirm rear clearance. There are limitations to the function, detection and range of the system.
Dynamic Navigation depends on an operative telematics device, a cellular connection,
navigation map data and GPS signal strength, and other factors outside of Toyota's control,
which can limit system functionality or availability. Services not available in every city or
roadway. Use common sense when relying on information provided. Service may vary by
vehicle and region. Registration is required. Terms of Use apply. ToyotaCare covers normal
factory scheduled maintenance for two years or 25, miles, whichever comes first.
Whiplash-Injury-Lessening front seats can help reduce the severity of whiplash injury in certain
rear-end collisions. When engaged, the system will reduce power to help the brakes bring the

vehicle to a stop. Factors including speed, road conditions and driver input can all impact
stopping distance. Eligible vehicle and wireless service required. Coverage and service not
available everywhere. Valid in the contiguous U. Do not drive distracted. Go to att. Data usage
and charges apply. Up to 5 devices can be supported using in-vehicle connectivity. Apps and
services subject to change at any time without notice. Full-Speed Range Dynamic Radar Cruise
Control is designed to assist the driver and is not a substitute for safe and attentive driving
practices. System effectiveness is dependent on road, weather and traffic conditions. System
effectiveness is dependent on many factors including road, weather and traffic conditions.
Vehicle Stability Control is an electronic system designed to help the driver maintain vehicle
control under adverse conditions. It is not a substitute for safe and attentive driving practices.
Factors including speed, road conditions, weather and driver steering input can all affect
whether VSC will be effective in preventing a loss of control. Lane Tracing Assist LTA is
designed to read visible lane markers and detect other vehicles under certain conditions. It is
only operational when DRCC is engaged. The Adaptive Front-Lighting System helps improve
night vision. Situations such as a dirty windshield, rapidly changing light conditions or hilly
terrain may limit effectiveness, requiring the driver to manually turn off the system. Stolen
vehicle police report required to use Stolen Vehicle Locator. Some features may require the
Toyota app. Registration required. Subscription required after trial. Service subject to change at
any time without notice. See usage precautions and service limitations in Owner's Manual and
at toyota. Destination Assist depends on an operative telematics device, a cellular connection,
navigation map data and GPS signal strength and other factors outside of Toyota's control,
which can limit system ability functionality or availability. Use common sense when relying on
this information. Services subject to change at any time without notice. See Owner's Manual
and toyota. The Service Connect trial period is at no extra cost and begins on the original date
of purchase or lease of a new vehicle. After the respective trial period expires, enrollment in
paid subscription is required to access the service. Automatic High Beams operate at speeds
above 25 mph. Factors such as a dirty windshield, weather, lighting and terrain limit
effectiveness, requiring the driver to manually operate the high beams. Hill Start Assist Control
is designed to help minimize backward rolling on steep ascents. It is not a substitute for safe
driving judgment and practices. Factors including speed, grade, surface conditions and driver
input can all affect whether HAC will be effective in preventing a loss of control. The engine
immobilizer is a state-of-the-art anti-theft system that is initiated when you insert your key into
the ignition switch or bring a Smart Key fob into the vehicle. If you lose a key or fob, your
Toyota dealer can help or go to When using the wireless charging system, avoid placing metal
objects between the wireless charger and the mobile device when charging is active. Doing so
may cause metal objects to become hot and could cause burns. Phone performance depends
on software, coverage and carrier. The Destination Assist trial period is at no extra cost and
begins on the original date of purchase or lease of a new vehicle. After the trial period expires,
enrollment in a paid subscription is required to access the service. The Dynamic Navigation
three year trial period begins on the original date of purchase or lease of a new vehicle. After
the trial period expires, enrollment in paid subscription is required to access the service.
Emission coverages vary under Federal and California regulations. Cargo and load capacity
limited by weight and distribution. Always properly secure cargo and cargo area. The Tire
Pressure Monitor System alerts the driver when tire pressure is critically low. For optimal tire
wear and performance, tire pressure should be checked regularly with a gauge; do not rely
solely on the monitor system. Use only if aware of circumstances surrounding vehicle and it is
legal and safe to do so e. Toyota's Remote Connect depends on an operative telematics device,
a cellular connection, GPS signal strength and other factors outside of Toyota's control, which
can limit system functionality and availability. Registration and Toyota app download required.
Brake Assist is designed to help the driver take advantage of ABS and is not a substitute for
safe driving practices. Braking effectiveness also depends on proper vehicle maintenance, tire
and road conditions. Connected Services depends on an operative telematics device, a cellular
connection, navigation map data, GPS signal strength and other factors outside of Toyota's
control, all of which can limit system functionality or availability, including access to response
center and emergency support. See toyota. Information provided is based on the last time data
was collected from the vehicle and may not be up to date. Service Connect depends on an
operative telematics device, a cellular connection, navigation map data, GPS signal strength
and other factors outside of Toyota's control, which can limit functionality or availability. Terms
and conditions of subscription service agreement apply. The Toyota Remote Connect trial
period is at no extra cost and begins on the original date of purchase or lease of a new vehicle.
Paid subscription required after trial to access the service. The Wi-Fi Connect trial period is at
no extra cost and begins on the date of activation. Terms and conditions apply. When the

system is on, Electric Parking Brake is designed to engage the Parking Brake under limited
conditions. It may not hold the vehicle under all conditions. Data usage applies. Coverage not
available everywhere; see vzw. See verizonwireless. Other terms apply. Verizon Wireless data
subscription required upon end of 6-month trial period or use of 2 GB data whichever comes
first. Subject to smartphone connectivity and capability. App download required. Apps, prices
and services vary by phone carrier and are subject to change at any time without notice. Skills
and services subject to change at any time without notice. Apple and the Apple logo are
trademarks of Apple Inc. Always use safe driving practices and follow all traffic rules. This list
represents the phones that have been tested for compatibility with Vehicle Bluetooth and
Entune App Suite features to date. Test results are valid as of the date noted, using the
specified versions of the Audio Multimedia System, App Suite and Operating Systems. This list
will be updated on an on-going basis as new phones are constantly being tested. If you do not
find your phone on this list, please refer to Be sure to obey traffic regulations and maintain
awareness of road and traffic conditions at all times. Select apps use large amounts of data;
you are responsible for charges. Always focus on the road while driving. See apple. The Toyota
Corolla is a compact four-door sedan or hatchback. Over its 12 generations on sale, in markets
around the world, it's become one of the most widely known and most successful car names
ever. It has been the best-selling compact car in the U. The sedan was redesigned for , while the
hatchback was new for The latest Corolla now cuts a more stylish figure. It's crisper as a
hatchback, but even in sedan form the drape of the roofline is more pretty, the sculpting more
attractive. LED headlights are standard, too. Inside the newly refined cabin has a simple but
elegant appearance, with big gauges and well-organized controls, and in some versions,
stitched panels on the dash that give it an upscale appearance. The Corolla is offered in two
"flavors," one with a horsepower inline-4 aimed at fuel economy and another with an upsized,
hp inline-4 paired to a sport-tuned suspension. The base engine comes with a continuously
variable transmission CVT and will likely be far more popular than the larger engine. A new
Hybrid model uses the Prius drivetrain to boost Corolla fuel economy to 52 mpg combined, a
stellar figure for a compact economy sedan. Toyota has boosted the Corolla's interior space,
but the back seat's a bit smaller than in rivals such as the Civic. The Corolla's seats are
uniformly good, across the lineup, but the trunk is small at All Corollas include an extensive set
of safety features, including adaptive cruise control, forward-collision warnings, and active lane
control. In its most recent form, the Corolla continued its role as highly dependable,
not-very-exciting, carefully packaged transportation for sensible buyers. It wore more
distinctive styling, and the connectivity options and interior appointments were greatly
improved. The Corolla kept an updated version of the classic 1. It worked relatively
wellâ€”although not quite up to the standard of Subaru's excellent CVTsâ€”and brought the
Corolla's EPA ratings up to 29 mpg city, 38 highway, 32 combined. A 6-speed manual was
available. Eco models received low-rolling-resistance tires, underbody aero pieces, and a
separate Eco button that changed throttle sensitivity and can also reduce climate system
output. Safety ratings were good for the Corolla, but not stellar. While the outgoing Corolla was
an IIHS Top Safety Pick, models didn't win that title, due partly to a "Marginal" rating one step
above the lowest grade on small-overlap front crash safety test. The NHTSA awarded the latest
model five stars overall, however, a better result than its predecessors. In , following the
earthquake and tsunami that devastated parts of Japan, Toyota announced plans to phase out
Japanese production for the U. By the time the model arrived, the automaker had moved most
of its Corolla production to Tupelo, Mississippi. Toyota made few changes to the Corolla for ,
although it added a new top-level Platinum trim, which makes standard many of the lower trims'
optional equipment. Package content within the other trim levels was also boosted with
additional features for this year. Toyota will offered Corolla Special Edition for The package is
based on the SE model and adds a unique red exterior color, special interior trim and badging,
black upholstery with red contrast stitching, and gloss-black wheels. It builds on the newly
aggressive look to create something that at least looks sporty, even if it's basically a normal
Corolla underneath. For to commemorate the nameplate's 50th anniversary, Toyota offered a
special edition 50th Anniversary model that largely follows the 's special edition trim. The
Corolla iM joined the mix as a Corolla hatchback, after the Scion brand folded for The Corolla
returned to the IIHS' good graces with a Top Safety Pick nod thanks in part to newly standard
automatic emergency braking and automatic high beam headlights. The start of Toyota's long
history of Corolla sales in the U. Including the model, there have now been 11 generations of
Corollas over 40 years. Each has reinforced Toyota's reputation as the purveyor of reliable,
sensible cars that can last hundreds of thousands of miles. They may not have always been
stylish or exciting, but they almost never let down their ownersâ€”and the market has rewarded
that characteristic handsomely. Over its lifetime, the Corolla has gone from rear-wheel drive to

front-wheel drive, and the lineup has encompassed sedans, coupes, hatchbacks, wagons, even
fastbacksâ€”but throughout its life, it's kept its reputation intact. Five years after Toyota's
unintended acceleration fiasco of , the company's reputation has largely recovered and
consumers are continuing to buy the Corolla despite what are now clear deficiencies against a
new and much tougher set of competitors. Toyota continued to offer rear-drive Corolla sport
coupes until , but by then the sedans had all gone to the familiar front-drive layout in use today.
The car's 1. The previous Corolla generation, which ran from through , had gotten tired and long
in the tooth by the time it was retiredâ€”and it was only a modest upgrade on the generation
before that anyhow. It provided trouble-free transportation for a low price, but its powertrain
was behind the curve, and its fuel efficiency especially was nothing to call home about. Yet it
continued to sell in huge numbers to buyers who wanted trouble-free, if unadventurous,
transportation. That version of the Corolla made no leaps in design or refinement, putting it
behind the generation of compact-sedan competitors launched from through In , its safety was
stepped up with ABS, stability control, front- and side-curtain airbags, and active head
restraints all made standardâ€”finally. Buyers could even get a navigation system, among
modern conveniences, as an option on the highest Corolla trim levels. Base versions remained
without power windows and power locks through For and , the Corolla was sold in luxurious
XLE trim, which included better interior appointmentsâ€”albeit at a higher price. In more recent
years the "S" trim has offered some of that model's appearance, but at a more affordable price.
For , the outgoing Corolla saw only the most minor of feature changes. Toyota introduced a
slightly different grille with added chrome, and all models but the base L received a new 6.
Either formally or informally, there have been several other members of the Corolla family sold
over the years, including Toyota's own Tercel and Matrix. Subaru Tesla Toyota Volkswagen
Volvo. Research By Category Body Style. Start a Loan Request Form Today! New Cars. By
Make. Tundra Venza Yaris. Prius C Prius V Tercel. Toyota Corolla Research 4 in Compact Cars.
Research Crash Tests Recalls Inventory. The Toyota Corolla In its most recent form, the Corolla
continued its role as highly dependable, not-very-exciting, carefully packaged transportation for
sensible buyers. Stay up-to-date. Get email updates about this model, including new reviews,
price changes, new incentive and rebates. Get Email Updates. I agree to receive emails from The
Car Connection. I understand that I can unsubscribe at any time. Privacy Policy. We will notify
you when reviews, news, and incentives are released for this vehicle. Tell us your own ratings
for a vehicle you own. Rate your car on Performance, Safety, Features and more. September 9,
Overall Rating. Was this review helpful to you? Ready to connect with local dealers? All Rights
Reserved. Stock photography by izmo, Inc. Read our Cookie Policy. Toyota redesigned the
Corolla last year, giving this typically competent but dull small sedan a much-needed upgrade.
The new Corolla gained a considerable amount of style without losing the high levels of comfort
and efficiency it's known for. Changes are few for the Toyota Corolla. The biggest one is the
new Apex Edition. This trim level's upgraded suspension, as well as optional sticky summer
performance tires, should liven up the Corolla's handling. Overall, the Corolla is worth
considering alongside other top-rated rivals such as the Honda Civic, Kia Forte and Mazda 3. All
Corollas are front-wheel-drive. Some options, such as an upgraded audio system, keyless entry
and rear cross-traffic alert, are bundled in packages for several trim levels. Toyota's Safety
Sense 2. Feature highlights include:. Some of the features that come standard on the higher
trims can be ordered as options on the lower trims. I just got a L model and being the most
basic trim level I am very surprised how smooth and comfortable it is to drive it. Headlights at
night work wonderful, good stereo more visibility with the back up camera. It will be my car for a
long time. It has ALL the things I was looking for. A very beautiful sporty car. Have owned
Corollas for the past 35 years. They are the most cost efficient reliable car on the road. Now
finally very sporty also. Write a review. See all 18 reviews. Just like the Corolla, the Civic has a
roomy interior, many standard driver safety features, and a comfortable ride. The main
advantage to picking the Civic is its stronger turbocharged engine. Read Edmunds' long-term
road test of the Honda Civic. The Mazda 3 has the style and premium feel you'll find in sedans
costing twice as much. Sporty handling is another high point for the Mazda. Compared to the
Corolla, however, it lacks rear legroom and has lower fuel economy. Value has always been a
strength of the Hyundai Elantra, and the current model is packed with features. You also get a
longer warranty than you do with the Corolla. But in general the Elantra isn't as smooth and
easy to drive. The Toyota Corolla is offered in the following submodels: Corolla Sedan.
Available styles include LE 4dr Sedan 1. Consumer ratings and reviews are also available for
the Toyota Corolla and all its trim types. Overall, Edmunds users rate the Corolla 4. Edmunds
consumer reviews allow users to sift through aggregated consumer reviews to understand what
other drivers are saying about any vehicle in our database. Detailed rating breakdowns
including performance, comfort, value, interior, exterior design, build quality, and reliability are

available as well to provide shoppers with a comprehensive understanding of why customers
like the Corolla. Edmunds experts have compiled a robust series of ratings and reviews for the
Toyota Corolla and all model years in our database. Our rich content includes expert reviews
and recommendations for the Corolla featuring deep dives into trim levels and features,
performance, mpg, safety, interior, and driving. Edmunds also offers expert ratings, road test
and performance data, long-term road tests, first-drive reviews, video reviews and more. This
review was written by a member of Edmunds' editorial team of expert car reviewers. Our team
drives every car you can buy. We put the vehicles through rigorous testing, evaluating how they
drive and comparing them in detail to their competitors. We're also regular people like you, so
we pay attention to all the different ways people use their cars every day. We want to know if
there's enough room for our families and our weekend gear and whether or not our favorite
drink fits in the cupholder. Our editors want to help you make the best decision on a car that fits
your life. Simply research the type of car you're interested in and then select a car from our
massive database to find cheap vehicles for sale near you. Once you have identified a used
vehicle you're interested in, check the AutoCheck vehicle history reports, read dealer reviews,
and find out what other owners paid for the Toyota Corolla. Edmunds has deep data on over 6
million new, used, and certified pre-owned vehicles, including rich, trim-level features and
specs information like: MSRP, average price paid, warranty information basic, drivetrain, and
maintenance , features upholstery, bluetooth, navigation, heated seating, cooled seating, cruise
control, parking assistance, keyless ignition, satellite radio, folding rears seats ,run flat tires,
wheel type, tire size, wheel tire, sunroof, etc. Edmunds also provides tools to allow shopper to
compare vehicles to similar models of their choosing by warranty, interior features, exterior
features, specifications, fuel economy, vehicle dimensions, consumer rating, edmunds rating,
and color. Is it better to lease or buy a car? Ask most people and they'll probably tell you that
car buying is the way to go. And from a financial perspective, it's true, provided you're willing to
make higher monthly payments, pay off the loan in full and keep the car for a few years.
Leasing, on the other hand, can be a less expensive option on a month-to-month basis. It's also
good if you're someone who likes to drive a new car every three years or so. Popular searches.
My notifications My Account. Home Toyota Toyota Corolla. Photos Select year - New - New.
Other years. Pros Long list of standard advanced safety features Easy-to-use controls
Comfortable ride quality High fuel economy Cons Slow acceleration Too much road noise on
the highway Less rear headroom than most rivals What's new New Apex Edition with sport
suspension and available summer tires Android Auto compatibility is standard New rear-seat
side airbags for Corolla sedan Automatic engine stop-start feature Part of the 12th Corolla
generation introduced for The Toyota Corolla is a smart pick in the small sedan class. We give it
high marks for its smooth ride comfort, high-quality interior, and comprehensive list of
advanced safety features. Holding it back is a smaller-than-average trunk and slow acceleration.
Acceleration is a bit underwhelming for the class mph took 8. Passing slower traffic requires a
little extra planning and a heavy foot. Emergency braking performance is adequate, however,
and braking force is easy to control for smooth stops. We tested the Corolla XSE, which is
supposed to be the sporty trim level. Alas, we quickly discovered that it's not that sporty. It
leans a lot when you go around turns, and its tires don't offer much grip. But as a routine daily
driver, the Corolla does just fine. It's easy to maneuver around town, and the operation of its
continuously variable automatic transmission CVT is generally unobtrusive. The Corolla's ride
quality is smooth over a variety of road surfaces, and the front seats are comfortable. Whether
you're tall or small, there are enough adjustments and sufficient range within those adjustments
to find your preferred position. We do prefer the cloth seats since they breathe better than the
available simulated leather on hot days. Road noise is ever present. It gets so loud on the
highway that you'll have to crank the stereo to overcome it. The engine sounds labored under
hard acceleration, but the continuously variable transmission's simulated gear changes help
reduce the droning sound that is otherwise typical for a CVT. The Corolla's interior benefits
from a simple, easy-to-use layout. The controls are right where you want them and are logically
grouped. The number of buttons is sensible, with just enough to be useful but not so many that
it looks cluttered. It's also easy to get in and out of the car. Front passengers have plenty of
room, and the driver has clear sight lines to both the front and rear. Seating for rear passengers
is tighter, especially with regard to headroom. Adult occupants' heads might be close to the
roof. The Honda Civic is better in this respect. Toyota's recent infotainment systems have never
managed to win us over, but this latest version is a marked improvement. That said, it's still not
as intuitive or visually appealing as rival systems. Many advanced safety features are included
as part of the standard Toyota Safety Sense suite, and almost all are well tuned to be as
unobtrusive as possible. The lane departure warning system is the outlier, and it can be
oversensitive and annoying with its frequent beeping. The adaptive cruise control is

praiseworthy for its smooth braking and acceleration. The Corolla has a slightly smaller trunk
13 cubic feet than its primary competition. And it should still be enough for typical use.
Unfortunately, the rear seatbacks don't fold flat with the trunk floor, which could complicate
loading longer and bulkier cargo. Storage for personal items is also on the small side. There are
just enough places for your phone and the like, but many competitors give you more. On the
plus side, there seems to be ample space for infant and child safety seats. The clearly marked
car seat anchors should help with installation. That's a strong showing from what is the most
powerful engine in the Corolla lineup. On our mile evaluation route, the Corolla easily exceeded
that estimate, returning an impressive The less powerful 1. For the ultimate in mileage, check
out the Corolla Hybrid. The Corolla is competitive against the top entrants in the small sedan
class. The cabin is upscale and is solidly put-together. Toyota's reputation for reliability figures
into most shoppers' decisions, but there are other aspects to consider. You also get two years
of free scheduled maintenance, which is unusual in this class. The latest Corolla brings a fresh
and modern style without unnecessary trinkets and vents. It's also more enjoyable to drive than
before, but other sedans in the class are noticeably more entertaining. The overarching themes
are capability and competence. The sleek and modern styling of this current generation makes
the previous Corolla seem generic by comparison. The more aggressive body treatments for the
XSE trim make it even more attractive. The Corolla is a model of affordability and efficiency. We
like the more powerful engine and its longer list of standard features. It also gives you more
flexibility for adding options. Feature highlights include: L Starts you off with: horsepower 1.
Read more. Find savings on the Corolla for sale near you. ZIP Code. See Pricing. See all Corolla
lease offers. Sponsored cars related to the Corolla. Most helpful consumer reviews 5 out of 5
stars, The best Corolla in 20 years. Automatic High Beams Activates high beams automatically
on dark roads and deactivates them when the system detects an oncoming vehicle. Side Impact
Test Good. Toyota Corolla vs. Honda Civic Just like the Corolla, the Civic has a roomy interior,
many standard driver safety features, and a comfortable ride. People who viewed this also
viewed 4. Related Corolla Articles. The Edmunds experts tested the Corolla both on the road
and at the track, giving it a 7. You probably care about Toyota Corolla fuel economy, so it's
important to know that the Corolla gets an EPA-estimated 31 mpg to 34 mpg, depending on the
configuration. What about cargo capacity? When you're thinking about carrying stuff in your
new car, keep in mind that the Corolla has And then there's safety and reliability. Learn more.
To determine whether the Toyota Corolla is reliable, read Edmunds' authentic consumer
reviews, which come from real owners and reveal what it's like to live with the Corolla. Look for
specific complaints that keep popping up in the reviews, and be sure to compare the Corolla's
average consumer rating to that of competing vehicles. There's a lot to consider if you're
wondering whether the Toyota Corolla is a good car. Edmunds' expert testing team reviewed
the Corolla and gave it a 7. Safety scores, fuel economy, cargo capacity and feature av
f150 engine
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ailability should all be factors in determining whether the Corolla is a good car for you. Other
versions include: LE 4dr Sedan 1. If you're interested in the Toyota Corolla, the next question is,
which Corolla model is right for you? Corolla variants include LE 4dr Sedan 1. What do people
think of the Toyota Corolla? Edmunds Expert Reviews Edmunds experts have compiled a
robust series of ratings and reviews for the Toyota Corolla and all model years in our database.
Our Review Process This review was written by a member of Edmunds' editorial team of expert
car reviewers. What's a good price for a New Toyota Corolla? Which Toyota Corollas are
available in my area? Can't find a new Toyota Corollas you want in your area? Consider a
broader search. Why trust Edmunds? Should I lease or buy a Toyota Corolla? Check out Toyota
lease specials. Sign Up. Get price. Our verdict. How does the Corolla drive? How comfortable is
the Corolla? How economical is the Corolla? Is the Corolla a good value?

